
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
February 25, 2019 

 

 

The Calhoun County Elections Commission has scheduled a Clarity/Factual Review hearing for 

Monday, March 11, 2019 at the Calhoun County Building, 315 West Green Street in Marshall, 

Boardroom 3-C08.  

 

Petition language was submitted to recall Albion City Precinct 3 Councilmember, Sonya Brown.   

 

The purpose of this hearing is to determine whether the reasons for the recall stated in the petition are 

factual and of sufficient clarity to enable the officer whose recall is sought and the electors to identify 

the course of conduct that is the basis for the recall.  The hearing is NOT for the purpose of debating 

the merit of the allegations.  The Commission does not have the authority to rule on the reasons for 

recall as only the clarity and factual nature of the recall language is subject to the Commission’s 

review. 

 

The meeting will convene at 10:00 a.m. and is open to the public. 

 

         

 
Posted by Teri Loew on Monday, February 25, 2019, at 4:15 pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


